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Our purpose is to encourage everyone through friendship to know Jesus Christ 
and to help each other develop our God-given talents for His Glory.  

Contact: Jean 555 1947, Email: cffdauckland@gmail.com 
Internet: www.cmwdt.org.nz (CFFD page) and Facebook 

We have recently had an amazing camp at Carey Park, Henderson. Thank you to 

those who came to help with our camp and to our speaker, Charles Hewlett.  Thank 
you also to COGS (Community Organisation Grant Scheme) for providing financial 
assistance and to Elsie Steele Trust for our new equipment making it easier for our 
helpers to look after those with a disability at our camp. 

 
Camp highlights include messages from our camp speaker, Charles Hewlett,  trip to 
the woodcarvers on Saturday afternoon and The Oscars on Saturday evening.  

If you are on Facebook and would like to keep up with what we are doing, search for 

Christian Fellowship For Disabled Auckland and you will find us. We already have 157 
people who have joined our Facebook page. We will also have information posted on 
the ELEVATE website (www.cmwdt.org.nz until new website is up and running) under 
CFFD but this information may not always be as up to date as our Facebook page. 

 
We are looking at how we can fundraise for CFFD Auckland so we can continue to 
run this ministry well. COGS generously give us a lot of financial assistance but we 

also need to do our own fundraising above what they give us. If anyone would like to 
join a fundraising group for CFFD, please email Vanessa Creamer: nessa@ihug.co.nz. 



CFFD Auckland Committee Advance Day 
 

At the beginning of this year the CFFD Auckland committee had a planning day at 
Cornerstone in West Auckland with Alf Richardson our area representative. 

 
It was a great day of coming together to plan for the future of CFFD Auckland and 
to hear from God. 
 

Thank you to Cornerstone for allowing us to use your property and to Alf 
Richardson for coming up from Christchurch to spend the day with us. 

CFFD Picnic 

Training Day 



AREA MEETINGS 
If you would like to do an area meeting 

in June or July please let us know 

Saturday 10th August 
Details to be confirmed 




